
 
  

Note for existing NHS Employees applying for Fixed Term vacancies at NHS 
England 

  

If you are an existing NHS Employee and are applying for a Fixed Term role with 

NHS England, the role will be offered on a secondment basis only.   
  

You should gain agreement from your current employer before applying to allow you 

to be released on secondment.  
  

Please ensure the reference section confirms your current HR Department details.  
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